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Comments: As a 30 year Alaskan who has spent many of those years recreating in The Chugach National Forest

I would like to show my support for Option B to include motorized access to this region.  I am strongly opposed to

loosing any additional acres of snow machine access on the Kenai Penninsula and therefore find option C &amp;

D unacceptable.

As an employee in the power sport industry for the past 17 years,  I have seen the vast improvements made by

Manufacturers in the areas of fuel efficiency, noise reduction and overall environmental impact.  All of this to

reduce the impacts to the environment while allowing greater back country access to a wider audience.

Lastly I believe there is no need to designate any additional acreage to "wilderness" status as this would only

lead to more limits to motorized recreational usages.

 

Sincerely

Gwen Caverly


